
For over 65 years, the USC Gould-BHBA Institute on Entertainment Law and Business
has been the premier conference for entertainment professionals in the nation. Join the
Industry’s most powerful players for an in-depth examination of the most current
entertainment law issues and the latest business perspectives. The 2024 Institute on
Entertainment Law and Business will be held in person in Los Angeles. Livestreaming
and replays of the Institute will also be available on the event platform. You don’t want
to miss this exclusive program! 
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